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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bahrain to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations at Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Special Procedures Branch,
and with teference to its letter dated 25 August 2023 requesting input to the report of the Special
Rapporteur on the freedom of religion or belief, has the honor to enclose herewith the response of the
Kingdom of Bahrain.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bahrain to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Special
Procedures Branch the assurance of its highest consideration.

Secretariat of the Special Procedures Branch

hre-sr-freedomofreligion(@un.org




